
 

 

Crystal Tower Condominium Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors Meeting  

March 15, 2023 

 

On March 15, 2023, at 1:53 PM CST, Kevin Logsdon, President of the Crystal 

Tower HOA, emailed to all members of the Board of Directors.  Motion: Kevin 

Logsdon made a motion that Crystal Tower HOA terminate the contract for a fence 

installation at the South Pool area with Hagan Fence.  The contract with Hagan 

Fence would result in a field modified fence.  Mr. Logsdon made the motion to 

select A1 Hurricane Fence to install a new seven-foot Industrial Grade fence for 

$70,010.00.  The Hagan Fence material will either be repurposed at the North side 

East perimeter or sold.      

Tom Maleck seconded the motion.  An e-vote was concluded on March 15, 2023, 

at 4:40 PM with all in favor.  The motion was approved.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


